
 

 

4 August 2020 
 

Blackmores Limited update on Victoria based operations 
 

Blackmores Limited (ASX:BKL) is today providing an update on its Victorian operations, following the 
announcement yesterday by the Victorian Government regarding the introduction of Stage 4 restrictions 
on business and manufacturing activities.   
 
Our thoughts are with all Victorians at this challenging time, particularly our employees, their families 
and friends, and our loyal customers. 
 
As our manufacturing facility at Braeside produces pharmaceutical products, it will continue to operate.  
 
As Blackmores’ packing, warehousing and distribution is located in Sydney, these facilities will not be 
impacted by the new restrictions in Victoria. 
 
This means that we will continue to supply essential health products to our customers in Australia and 
New Zealand, as well as across Asia.   
 
Our top priority is the health and safety of our employees and we will continue to implement and adhere 
to our comprehensive COVID safe plans which are already in place and are aligned to Government 
requirements. We will continue to monitor for any changes to these protocols.  
 
All Blackmores employees in our Victoria based operations that can work from home will continue to do 
so. 
 
Blackmores will share more information at our full year results announcement on 25 August 2020. 
 
This announcement was approved for release by the Blackmores Board of Directors. 
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